## **New Faces**

This year CPA not only welcomed a new headmaster, but also a variety of new students. This CPA had 10 new students in the lower school; 7 in the middle school; and 8 in the high Most of the students transferred from the public school system or were new to the laterboro area.

Perhaps the biggest addition to CPA was the faculty. CPA welcomed 19 new faculty members all three school buildings. Each faculty member brought a wide variety of college credentials and teaching experiences.



CPA is proud to welcome so many bright, energetic face to its family.



Ward Hooker, the new middle school English and economics teacher, waits for the weekly teachers meeting to begin.

to grade, reading to do, the work never seems to end, but all of these new teachers are a great asset